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NOTICE: Winter Weather Impacts Union Pacific Operations

Dear Business Partner,

Due to severe weather conditions in lowa, Minnesota and Wisconsin, Union Pacific
Railroad has implemented embargo for all traffic in and out of the region. The embargo
started on December 29th and is estimated to continue for 14 days. In addition to it,

Chicago ramps are working through backlog due to the holidays and weather condition in
the area.

Please advise your clients of potential delays.
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